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TO:   Williamson County Commissioner’s Court  

FROM:  Kevin Stofle, Constable Precinct 3  

DATE:  August 10, 2021 

SUBJECT:  2022 Constable/Sheriff Fee Schedule 

  

As required by the Texas local Government Code Section 118.131, a review of the service fees 

charged by the Williamson County Constables and Sheriff has been conducted. All fees were 

found to be comparable to those of other Texas counties.  As a result, we respectfully request the 

Commissioner’s Court adopts to continue the current fee schedule, with no increase in fees 

charged for 2022.  The adopted fee schedule will become effective January 1, 2022.  

 
 
Thank you, 

Kevin Stofle  
Constable Precinct 3  

Williamson County, Texas  
 

 

Kevin Stofle 
Constable Precinct 3 

Williamson County, Texas 

  
300 Wilco Way, Suite C101 

Georgetown, Texas 78626 

512-943-1434 

 


